BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
25th January, 2018
Dear Parent

LCC CATERING - WORLD BOOK DAY STORY COMPETITION
The Catering Department of LCC will be holding a World Book Day Short Story Competition with prizes to distribute across all primary schools in Lancashire.

The rules of the competition are :

· Children will need to write a short story of no more than 500 words, or draw a pictoral story on one side of A4, on a topic of their choice.  Pupils must include their name and school year on the rear of their story in order to be judged.
· Each school may only send a maximum of 7 stories, one entry per year group, which means school may be required to pre-select entries, this will be done independently.

· Stories received by the Catering Department will be judged by a group of English Teaching Consultants from the Lancashire Professional Development Service.

· Winners will be contacted directly.

All entries must be returned to the School Office before 2nd March 2018.
CLASS 5 ROAD SENSE
Lancashire Road Safety Partnership and Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service have developed a new road safety intervention session.  The session covers preparation for high school and encourages children to make independent and sensible choices.  The session will be held for Class 5 pupils on the afternoon of Thursday 1st February in school.
FOBS – VALENTINES MOVIE NIGHT

On Friday 2nd February, 6pm – 8pm, FOBS will be holding a Valentines Movie Night to watch Beauty and the Beast, at a cost of £5 per ticket.  Party meal, drinks and sweet treats will also be included.  Leaflets will be sent out today.  To book your child’s please return the completed reply slip with the payment to the school office.  Many thanks.

POPPY APPEAL
We raised a fantastic £199.67 for this year’s Poppy Appeal Fund.  Thank you for your support.
SCHOOL GROUNDS     
The school operates a no dogs on school premises policy.  On Tuesday this week there was one incident where dog fouling was found on the school yard during break-time.  A second incident at 3.30pm on the same day, where dog fouling was left near the school office on the yard and had not been picked up.  This presents a danger to our children and therefore please do not enter school premises with a dog. 
Many thanks

Mrs Zoe Mabbott
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